ALAMEDA COUNTY .
HEALTH CARE SERVICES
AGENCY

DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Direcior Roqe’
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
Hazardous Materials Program
September 22, 1989 80 Swan Way, Rm, 200
_ Qakland, CA 94621
{415)

Mr. Ed Aiello :
North American Tool & Die, Inc.
2025 Pike Ave.

San Leandro, CA 94577-6708

RE: 2025 Pike Ave., 8an Leandro, CA 94577

Dear Mr. Aiello:;

We have received your letter dated September 5, 1989, with attached
laboratory results requesting disposing of your waste filter cake in a
Clase 3 dump site. As per your agreement with Larry Seto from our
office on September 12, 1989, this material sampled from one drum must

be disposed as a hazardous waste because the STLC for nickel was ex-
ceeoded.

Please send us a copy of your completed manifest.

If you have any questions, please contact Larry Seto, Sr. Hazardous
Materials Specialist at 271-4320.

Sincerely,

T -

Rafat A. Shahid, Chle
Hazardous Materials Program

RAS:LS :mnc

c¢e:  San lLeandro Fire Dept.
RWOCH
DOHS

Larry Seto, Alameda County Hazardous Materials
Files






